
Subject: FW: Hollywood Media District Stop Sign Down - NW Corner of McCadden and Santa Monica Previously Reported
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 12/30/2016 10:16 AM
To: Jeannie Shen

FYI . . . and HAPPY NEW YEAR!

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Christopher Rider <christopher.rider@lacity.org>
Date: Friday, December 30, 2016 at 8:58 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: "Jim@mediadistrict org" <Jim@mediadistrict.org>, Cesar Acevedo <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Stop Sign Down - NW Corner of McCadden and Santa Monica Previously Reported

They're sending someone back out this morning.

On Thu, Dec 29, 2016 at 2:55 PM, Christopher Rider <christopher.rider@lacity.org> wrote:
This sign is still down? I was told 9 days ago it would be taken care of. I sent a new email to the field crew, but it should have been 
handled

On Thu, Dec 29, 2016 at 2:34 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Chris:

I know that I have already report this to LADOT; however the stop sign is still at the north west corner of Santa Monica and McCadden 
and has not been picked up by LADOT.  Additionally the metal pole at the base is exposed on the sidewalk area and poses a trip 
hazard.  Please instruct the crew to pick up the abandoned sign and mark the trip hazard until the replacement stop sign has been 
installed.

Thank you for your assistance.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>
Date: Thursday, December 29, 2016 at 12:11 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Fwd: Stop sign down

Cpt. Cesar Acevedo
Project Manager HMDB.I.D
7000 Romaine St #109
Los Angeles,  CA 90038
(213) 276-3165
hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com
cesar.acevedo@universalpro.com 



NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing,  copying,  or otherwise using or disclosing its 
contents. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently deleting this e-mail and any 
attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them. Thank you.

-------- Original message --------
From: Frank Ramirez <hmdboy4@gmail.com> 
Date: 12/29/16 09:02 (GMT-08:00) 
To: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>, HMD S2 GONZALEZ <nate.gonzalez1218@gmail.com>, HMD B6 LOZA 
<Klloza03@gmail.com>, George Marroquin <gpm92@ymail.com>, JAY RODRIGUEZ <rodriguezzjay@gmail.com>, C Mendoza 
<cmendozab9@gmail.com> 
Subject: Stop sign down 

On December 29, 2016 I, boy 4 conducted other request to the city via the 311 app. The request was about the stop sign on 
northwest corner of Santa Monica and McCadden that now have over a week and half since it has been down. The request was 
successfully summit.

-- 
Chris Rider
Transportation Engineering Associate III
LADOT Hollywood-Wilshire District 323-957-6843

-- 
Chris Rider
Transportation Engineering Associate III
LADOT Hollywood-Wilshire District 323-957-6843


